

## Parent Safeguarding Newsletter December 2023



The streaming Disney + channel is a child friendly and family entertainment platform which provides many hours of entertainment. Over the Christmas period families will be watching movies and programmes which may seem harmless but at the same time can make managing screen time difficult. This can result in binge watching and thus distracting them from homework and socialising as well as impacting sleep patterns and mood changes. Please monitor your children's use of TV or online activity as they still maybe able to access other unsuitable content. See the poster below for further information.



## Talking to children about difficult topics

We have all been on the receiving end of a difficult conversation. But that doesn't make it any easier when you have to have one with your child. You might need to have a conversation where you:

- have to break some bad news
- · have to ask about something you're worried about
- ask about topics you find uncomfortable like sex or drugs
- · ask your child if they're worried or scared by something
- · ask your child about a new behaviour
- or anything else you feel will be difficult to bring up.

Whatever the subject, and however old the child you're talking to, there are lots of ways to make it easier for you both. We have advice to help you decide how to talk to your child in a way that's age-appropriate and supportive. However you know your child best so trust your judgement about what will work for your family best.

The NSPCC link below provides more specific information about starting conversations with children and the importance of listening. At the bottom of the page there are also lists of books that can help with explaining difficult topics for different age groups from young children to teenagers.

How to talk to children about difficult topics | NSPCC

